
Emergency money is available!
If you are currently receiving a pell grant, the DASH Emergency Grant 
may be able to help you stay in school.

Ask about the DASH grant at the Women’s Center in C-1076, the 
Men’s Center in L-101, or the Student Service Center in A-1002, call 
440.525.7322 or email vwilliams@lakelandcc.edu.

This one-time emergency grant, up to $500, is offered by Great Lakes 
Higher Education Guaranty Corporation and cannot be used for typical 
college expenses.

Available fall and spring semesters only.

Are you facing a financial emergency? Is it impacting your ability to 
do well in college? Maybe even causing you to consider dropping out?


